
 

I OPPOSE [HB 2277]...as written 

[HB 2277] interjects uncertainties "No one" wants to occur. 

Questions arising from coverage's and who pays and what the plans will cover. 

Questions concerning what happens if a company chooses badly and or goes bankrupt.  

Never trust a "Third-Party Administrator" without State oversight. If Not, the Oregon Health Authority may come 

begging, again for more funding. There have been numerous allegations of "shady-dealings" with the TPAs. 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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